
Secretary for Justice's Office to relocate to Justice Place  

********************************************************* 

     The Secretary for Justice's Office will relocate to 5/F, Main 

Wing, Justice Place (formerly Central Government Offices), 18 

Lower Albert Road, Central, Hong Kong on September 14. 

 

     The offices of the following divisions of the Department of 

Justice (DoJ) and the Law Reform Commission Secretariat have 

already been relocated to the Main and East Wings of Justice Place: 

 

- International Law Division; 

- Law Drafting Division; 

- Legal Policy Division; 

- Civil Division (except Team 4 and Team 5 of Civil Litigation Unit); 

and 

- Administration and Development Division. 

   

     The Prosecutions Division and other DoJ offices will remain 

at their existing locations until further notice. 

 

     The latest telephone directory of the DoJ is available at the 

following 

website:      tel.directory.gov.hk/index_DOJ_ENG.html. 

Ends/Friday, September 11, 2015 

http://tel.directory.gov.hk/index_DOJ_ENG.html

